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NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Class of 2024 Graduates 
Thursday, June 20, 2024:  

The O’Gorman High School family gathered at St. Anthony’s 
Cathedral for the Grade 12 Graduation beginning with a Mass, 
celebrated by Bishop Poitras.   Following the Mass the conferring of 
diplomas took place and the presentation of many student awards 
and bursaries. 

Kelly Ann Marks, OHS Guidance Counsellor commented, "The entire 
staff is very proud of the accomplishments of the Class of 2024.  We 
wish each of our graduates success in their chosen pathway and a 
future filled with hope and happiness." 
 
The O’Gorman High School class of 2024 consisted of 64 Grade 12 
graduates.  

 
Sean Robertson, O’Gorman High School Principal remarked, "We are thrilled to congratulate the 
O'Gorman High School Class of 2024 on their remarkable achievements. This graduating class has shown 
incredible resilience, dedication, and a commitment to excellence. As they embark on new adventures 
and pursue their dreams, we are confident they will continue to inspire and make a positive impact on the 
world. Congratulations, graduates! Your future is bright, and we can't wait to see all the amazing things 
you will accomplish." 
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